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In Science we will be….. 

Learning about animals, including      

humans, with a focus on the digestive 

system , teeth and food chains. 

 

We will also learn about living things and 

their habitat,  understanding how things 

can be grouped in a variety of ways and 

using classification to  group 

and name a variety of living 

things in their local and 

wider environment. 

In History and Geography we 

will be…. 

Focusing on North America, 

we will be comparing geographical fea-

tures, both human and physical with our 

local area .  

We will also be improving our location 

knowledge, by learning to position a 

range of places on a map, including the 

Northern Hemisphere, Southern        

Hemisphere, Arctic and Antarctic circles 

and time zones. 

In Art and DT we will be… 

Learning about Andy Warhol and 

using his work as a basis for our 

own painting. 

In English this term we will be looking at fantasy stories and 

using these as inspiration for our own writing.  We will look 

at a range of poetry and study the work of the author Anne 

Fine during our guided reading lessons.  We will also be 

learning about report writing.  

In Maths this term we will be learning about fractions and 

decimals and the links between then.  We will also learn 

about time and money, as well as keeping on top of what we 

learned in the Autumn term (additions, subtraction, multipli-

cation and division).  

In Music this term we will be… 

Working on our singing, focusing on 

songs with two/three part rounds. 

We will also be developing our skills 

at playing by ear,  using a range of 

tuned instruments.  

In MFL this term we 

will be… 

Developing our    

language skills with a 

focus on weather and modes of 

transport. We will have a go at   

presenting our own forecast in 

French! 

In PSHE this term we are 

thinking about.. 

Diversity and how this can 

have a positive impact on our lives.  
In Computing this term we will be… 

Learning to use Power Point and 

then produce our own presentation.  

We will also be exploring different 

software such as Isle of Music and 

Scratch. 

In RE this term we will 

be… 

Thinking about          

different churches, we 

will be visiting local churches and 

exploring how they are similar and 

how they are different.  
In PE we will be… 

Improving our netball 

and gymnastic skills. 


